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An important bank holiday theme with VE Day which I suspect will be very low-key due to current 

circumstances. I hope you are able to talk about remembering and marking this date with your families.  There 

are lots of parallels with people coming together at this time working to combat a challenge. Be safe this 

weekend. See you next week. Robin 

In School Places 
Our numbers in school have begun to creep up and we 

are now at our capacity. The means we have as many 

children as we can supervise with staff. Many of our staff 

have underlying health issues, young children themselves 

or are living with people who are shielding. This means 

we only have a small amount of personnel available at the 

moment to come into school.  

Food Hampers 
The next FSM food hampers will 

be delivered next week so Robin 

will text you to let you know 

when to come to school and 

collect.  

Meeting Virtually 
We are going to plan next week as a staff to 

think about the classes meeting virtually as we 

know this is the biggest thing children (and staff) 

miss. The idea is that we use Google Meets on KS1 and 

KS2 for a session before half term. More on this next 

week. 

Free School Meals (FSM) 
Due to outbreak of the COVID-19, government has decided to 
issue a voucher of £15 a week to be used on your local 

supermarket of your choice, for the families who are eligible for 
FSM.  

Due to high demand of vouchers being redeemed, Edenred, the 
company issuing vouchers, has introduced a queuing system, 

which takes up to an hour to get through.  
Having considered this, from next week, 4th May, instead of 

issuing one voucher of £15 a week, we have arranged to issue 
one voucher of £30 for two weeks.   

Please make sure you redeem your vouchers while they are LIVE 

as they will expire and we cannot reclaim them.  

The Edenred system is open 24 hours, 7 days a week and you can 
logon anytime. Please be aware that we will NOT be able to 

remind you to redeem your vouchers that you have received 

directly from Edenred. 

F o r  f u r t h e r  i n f o r m a t i o n ,  p l e a s e  e m a i l 

isfarqa@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 

Wellbeing Day 
A reminder that wellbeing day is next 

a Wednesday. There will be no online 

activities. Mandy and Syra will post the 

activities on Tuesday. 
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